
Film genre,do you know it?

Do you know the film genre? In this magazine, we will 

learn the meaning of film genre.Want to know more, just
follow me learn the knowledge of film together.With the
most authoritative global entertainment information, the
highlight of the network video, the most popular flower,
TV and movies the most unique and the best project
planning, film and television perspective. You are not
to
be missed first-class image treasure .

By:xinying yu 134302116 class 2

According to the regulation of different type

s (or style)
request made films. As a way of film production, and 40
s
who in Hollywood dominance ju, other capitalist
countries commercial films are also types of ideas as
the
basis of film production. Type refers to the form due to
different subjects or skills of film categories, types
or
forms. Type of film as a way of video production has the
following characteristics: the film creator must
strictly
abide by the basic provisions of the producer for his
designated film type, namely: 1. The formulation of the
plot. 2. Standard characters. 3. The visual image of the
type of diagram. Type film production according to the
psychological characteristics of the audience, in a
certain
period in a type as the focus, namely the so-called
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“boom
replacement” way. When people are tired of westerns,
horror, and then followed by other types of film, so
turnover, repeated rotation. In many types of films, one
of the most typical is the four types, namely, comedies,
western and crime, fantasy. Type film shoot, as a kind
of
method, is in essence a kind of art product
standardization of specification. Its stipulation and
the
coercive power of the creator film, only in the
characteristics of the major studios for producer
authoritarian system is possible. Therefore, as the
major
studios system after the disintegration of the 50 s,
type
movie also tends to decline, the strict boundary between
various types tends to blur, more and more become a
general sense of style classification.
Comedy – refers to arouse the audience hate film with a
smile. Commonly used different meanings of laughter,
lash social all evils behind the phenomenon, in real
life
things progress, can make the audience in the
lighthearted laughter accept enlightenment and
education. With ingenious structure more, exaggeration,
relaxed and funny plot and humorous language,
specifically comic character’s unique character. Sort is
more, many common sex comedy and satirical comedy.
Horror movies – in a terrorist plot and terror runs
throughout this film. How to clothe the rare
entanglements with people in real life the unusual story
plot structure, to stimulate the audience’s fearful.
Love, is the subject costume dramas – basically is more
beauties of love story, some epic simply by exposure to
dress and sex as a stunt.
Action movies – is a strong tension breathtaking action
type and audio and visual tension as the core of the
film.
Family films – generally refers to the reaction between
all
kinds of modern family life trivia.
Thriller – thriller is the detective, mystery, crime,
the
complexity of the psychopath, or a movie depicting the
schizophrenic state type. Class has the same effect with
horror movie type, Hollywood thriller from the point of
view of most subjects have reached category of terror.
Science fiction – its characteristic plot contains
science
fantasy.



Documentary – for real life creation material, to true
story
for performance object, and carries on the artistic
processing and presentation, in order to show true to
nature, and real cause people to think about a movie or
television art form. The core of the documentary for
real.
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